Taylorville Mm@i@ip&k‘&&&d‘@@ﬂgﬁiﬁéﬁe |
. Miinutes from Tutsday April 24, 2618
Jopathan Newlin called the meeting of the Taylerville Municipal Band Committee to oxder at 637 .
wi Fhesedw attendauce were Jonmibas Newlip - president, Regoie Hobpusteln - secretury. Jim Smith —
director, . Philips —-maiger, Mg Vot aldermimic repmsentaﬁvﬁi ;ainﬁ*mymwﬂié?mmm& pal-
Band Cemmittes menibers Dennis Jones and Amy Ofcareik.Adse. maﬁeﬁm&‘w%ﬂeﬁ Hohenstein, .
The minutes of the April 25, 2017 meeting were read:  With the addition of the words: “of $100:60
to-the semtence—~ Fhat reduction was ﬁéﬁé@tﬁﬁmﬁaggm&iswwgfﬁﬁe sentenvenow readi - That
reduction-of $100,00 waswmiﬁi@d--m-msm%»md— set-up) Reggie made a motion-to secept the minutes. - With -
a second by Amy, the minutes were approved.
Jan-presented the-tentative budget-for the 2018 concert season: Wiﬁth mmammg funds from 2017,
2 XMIS8 micropkomes with bags will be parehised. Adseon the 2007 E}a&g@ty & Black Swamiyp CMSI4BE, |
spare drum wilb bepurchased: Both the microphones and suare dr win will be ordered prior Ho Apr# 30;
2018 Also discussed was the possible purchase-of a bell set for the Municipal Band. This niay be
budgeted in the futere.. ,
The next item on. the agmﬁa,was the 2018. cmmerﬂt %eéns(m dates. . Jan also talked: wuﬁ: mshev
Towers’ persompel emcemmg their renpovation pr G0ess. They assured her they would havec onstraction -
' ailers gone by the first concert. Also discussed was having the opportunity for denations to the “?iay
the Music Forward” fund during the Children’s Concert-en July 25, 2018." After some discussion, Dennis
made a motion to accept the 2018 concert season. dates.. ‘With g second from Jinx, the metion carried.

Our final agenda item was the hiring of the band divector, band libiarian, snd band mianager,.
After some discussion, Jonathan, with a second from Reggie, made & motion to rehire Jim Srmith;
Jonathan, with-g seccond-from Dennis; made a motion to rehire Reggie Hohenstein: and Jim, With 87
second from Amy, made a motion te rehire. Jan Phillips for their m&sy&éﬁi&!e positions of dir‘éctﬁr,
librarian, and band manager for the 2018 season.

Twe sdditicnsal itoms discussed by the commitice Wwas & new band shell in Sherman, Hlineis and.
having the band chiccks direct-deposited: Tle band siell mey be wém@ to be donbidered vy o Josigs
term project with the Optimist Park as » possible location. ‘ibweu: (Eegmsatmg ﬁse band ¢hecks was
discussed as a difficult procedure. We use several subs and mues& perf@rmersr é&m ing the eourse ﬂf the
year, Gathering account information from all involved would be exﬁ:emwe‘and' difficult.

With-ne further business coming before this committeeyJonathan adjourned at 7327 p.m.

“Respectfully submitted,

Regina M. Hohenstein -
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Amended 0.5-9-2018 |
After-reeeiving a-call from Martin Vota, Optimist Park in-the next to last paragmﬁaﬁf-ﬂe@ﬁsm— be '@haﬂgedf
to Kiwanis Park. 'The next to last paragraph should read:

Two additional items discussed by the committee was a nrew band shell in Sherman, Tilirois and
having the band checks direct deposited. The band shell may besomething to be considered as a long-
term project with the Kiwanis Park as a possible location: Direct depositing the band checks was
discussed as a difficnlt procedure. We use several subs and guest performers during the-eourse of the

year. Gathertag account information from all imvelved would be extensive and difficuit.



